
 

 

UPDATE: 
 
On April 21st, Local 25 members received an email 48hrs late and after the day shift on Friday. This receive 
time was much later than the intended period in regards to two local 25 events, we apologize for any confusion.  
 
While the email had been sent at the correct time, it did not pass to the membership at large until it was too late 
for many workers to participate in the Thursday event and make arrangements for the Monday luncheon.  
 
Local 25 will reschedule both the after work and lunchtime gatherings for a date to be determined in May. 
 
Again, we sincerely apologize for any confusion this may have caused. 
 
Regards, 
 
Justin Connolly 
President Local 25. 
 

 

 

 

Contact Information 
Unifor Local 25 412-73 Richmond St. W. Toronto, ON M4H 4E8 416-977-2043 unifor25.com 

 

 


